

TFC Steering Committee Notes

May 30th

Attendees: Glen, Ben, Joanna, Anton, Bence, Shebu

Minute:

- Arthur is out on Holiday this week.
- Infrastructure
 - Update Security update for Jenkins Plugin
 - The team met last Thursday to review the updates that will go into production.
 - Update to Jenkins for CVE security issues - today (5/30). The announcement went out.
 - Migrate Mbed TLS to production - week of June 19th
 - Question - do we just migrate the nightlies or also PRhead?
 - Need - UBL in Lava, UBL support in tux, and FVP in Tux. This is targeted for August.
- TF-A Storage
 - Joanna - we do not need to keep around the binaries. Log files are important.
 - What's the retention on the Logfiles? Ben to review the current retention and let the team know. Joanna to create a ticket to provide more details of the request - what can be removed, flag if they want to keep the binary, etc.
- TF-A LTS
 - **AI: Joanna will follow up with the team to see their process and communicate back to the team.**
 - The LTS team has been waiting for the release to complete to fix several issues. There may be another issue.
 - The LTS team is aware of the failures and will monitor them going forward.
- Phabricator?
 - Docs have moved to readthedocs.
 - Would like to move to GitHub for issue tracking and Wiki.
- Priorities
 - Paul
 - Misra TF-M / TF-A
 - Arthur
 - Boards - STM32MP15 & Tomato enabling tests; N1SDP
 - TFC-247 Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub